
Extraordinary Council meeting 26 June 2012 
 

Item 7 - Submission of Wiltshire Core Strategy and Review of Local 
Development Scheme 

 
Proposed amendment in relation to renewable energy generation on new housing 

 
Likely to be moved by Councillor Richard Clewer 

 
 
 
That all new housing in Wiltshire be built with renewable energy generation aimed to 

provide 80% of its energy needs.  That an exception to this be made for affordable 

housing where cost pressures on developers are already very difficult.  That Housing 

Associations and the Council be encouraged to provide such renewable energy 

generation in their new dwellings including being able to buy into schemes where 

developers are having renewable energy installed in other housing at cost. 


